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Thursday 29th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our topic next term is titled ‘Around the World’. To launch this topic we would like to invite your child to 

dress up as a country of their choice on Wednesday 18th April.  This could be traditional clothing, wearing 

the colours of the flag or the country’s sports kit, for instance.  

 

We will be building a display to show different countries around the world on a class world map.  If you 

have any photographs or postcards of holidays or family abroad (including the UK), please could we have a 

copy to add to our display.  If you know anyone who lives abroad or is visiting a different country, we would 

love it if they could send us a postcard. 

 

On Thursday 26th April, we will be holding a paper aeroplane competition for our children and their parents. 

We will start at 2:30pm and will launch our planes before hometime.  

 

We hope you will be able to join us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill  Mrs L. Burnham  Mrs D. Reynolds 

Year 2 teacher   Year 2 teacher   Deputy Headteacher 
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